
 
McEndollar’s Memo 

03/02/12 

                                        
 
We will be testing for ISAT on Tuesday-Friday. These tests are very important. Please have your 
child here on time as we will begin testing at 8:45.  There will be two tests given per day.   

Please make sure your child gets enough rest and eats a healthy breakfast.  Also, it is said that 
chewing mint flavored gum helps during test taking.  If your child would like to bring gum for 

the week of ISAT, they may. It will only be chewed during test taking time, and it needs to be 
mint flavored chewing gum. I would also like each student to bring a healthy snack to school 
each day next week.  Please talk to your child about how important these tests are, and 

encourage them to do their best. 
 

The Book It reading goal for March is 5 points. The reward will be an extra recess.  Please 
continue to encourage your child to read!  
 

WAX MUSEUM NEWS: 

The next deadline is the presentation board and presentation information. The date was originally set for April 

3
rd

; however, we are extending the date to April 12
th

. We are doing this to give parents an opportunity to come 

to the school and work on the boards with their child. We will have computers available to print pictures and 

type information.  We will also have a variety of construction paper and letter cut outs for those interested. The 

date for this work day will be Tuesday, March 27 from 4:00-6:30.  Students must be accompanied by an adult.  

We will be sending the blank boards home soon so that you and your child can start thinking about designing it. 

 
 

 
For the week of March 5-9: 
 

Monday: No tests  
 
Tuesday: ISAT testing 
                

Wednesday: ISAT testing 
 
Thursday: ISAT testing 

  
Friday: ISAT testing 
             
 
 

 
Thank You, 

Mrs. McEndollar 


